Patrick Copas

From: Larkin, Chris

Sent: Friday, 7 June 2019 3:48 PM

To: Pamela Morales

Cc: Scott, Noreen

Subject: RE: Notification of section 4.55(1A) modification application: North Byron Parklands Cultural

Events Site, Yelgun (SSD 8169 MOD 1)

Hi Pamela,

The proposed amendment to move to 30,000 patrons raises no direct issues, provided all relevant Key Performance
Indicators have been met.

Council notes the event operates during one of the busiest times of the year for Byron Shire Council with an influx of
guests and holiday makers to the Shire. It is envisaged the additional impact of a further 5000 patrons to this event
will be managed as per the development consent and any other impacts (offsite and onsite) not anticipated will be
reviewed and addressed following the event.

Council also notes it would be prudent to have advertised and exhibited the S4.55 Application to enable community
feedback, but recognises this is a matter for the Department to consider.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me on-.

Regards

Chris Larkin | Manager — Sustainable Development | Byron Shire Council
70-90 Station Street Mullumbimby | PO Box 219 Mullumbimby NSW Australia 2482
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